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My view of firearm restrictions is that firearms aren't committing crimes.  Research 

shows that the cities and States with the highest crime rates also have the most 

firearms restrictions.  We do not need any further restrictions.  Our time, effort and 

tax dollars should be spent supporting our law enforcement officers and ICE. 


